

Plymouth Church School Ministry to Families and Children Children's Choirs Children's Summer Camps

## Dear Plymouth Families,

This past week at Plymouth was filled with art, dance, music, library, and excitement as our specialist teachers began their work with the children. We saw children going on "shape walks" around the school and then painting the shapes they had seen, making shapes with their bodies in dance, singing new songs and old, and choosing books from the library to bring back to their classrooms for the first time. It is wonderful to see how all of our classrooms are infused with the arts every day.

Here is the link for our first blog posts from our classroom teachers. Click here to find out what's been happening in our classrooms: <u>Classroom Blogs</u>

# **Important Dates to Remember**

October 7 – Parents League Coffee 9:00am

October 7 - First Chapel at 11:00am in the Reception Room

October 10 - School Closed for Columbus Day

October 12 - School Closed for Yom Kippur

October 13 – Parent's Night for 4s and 5s at 6:30pm

October 20 – Parent's Night for 2s and 3s at 6:30pm

### **Upcoming Events**

### **Parents League Coffee**

On Friday, October 7<sup>th</sup> at 9:00 AM Ann Spagnola, the Brooklyn School Advisor from Parents League of New York, will give a talk here at Plymouth: **Navigating the Private School Admissions Process in Brooklyn**. She will offer practical advice for families in the process of applying to schools, and many parents have found her insights most helpful.

### Parent's Nights

Our parent potlucks are an opportunity for parents to meet one another and learn more about their child's classroom experience. This is an adult only evening and the class parents will be contacting you about what you can contribute. There will be a chance to mingle as well as visit your child's classroom. The 4s and 5s teachers will present an overview of the curriculum and the 2s and 3s teachers will be available for questions.